Cooper, Kathy

2857

RECEIVED

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Jack Wilkerson [jackwilkerson6@gmail.com]
Wednesday, August 04, 2010 9:33 AM

EP, RegComments

Marcellus Shale Issue

AUG 17 2010

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY

REVIEW COMMISSION

I am concerned about the wells that will dry up as a result of the enormous use of water in

the drilling process.

My well dried up and caused me to spend $12,000 for another well because of the heavy
extraction of water and hydrofraction of shale to achieve the desired flow by our neighbor -
Ockanikon Scout Reservation.

Some may not be as fortunate as I and be able to have another well drilled.

Jack Wilkerson
215-297-9013

Physical Address: 7470 Skinny Lane, Pipersville, PA 19947

Mailing Address: PO Box 387, Point Pleasant, PA 18950




